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LINEWORKER APPRECIATION DAY 
APRIL 14, 2025
At Chippewa Valley Electric Cooperative, we’re powered by more than just electricity; we’re powered by the dedication and 
hard work of our lineworkers. These skilled professionals are the backbone of our energy infrastructure, ensuring that our 
members have reliable access to electricity year round. 

On Lineworker Appreciation Day, we take a moment to shine a spotlight on these members of our team, celebrating their 
contributions to keeping the lights on. Rain or shine, their commitment to serving our communities doesn’t waiver. Next 
time you see a lineman, please thank them for their exceptional service.

BACK ROW:
Nic Alberson,  
Operations Manager. . . . 16 Years
Kyle Glaus. . . . . . . . . . . . . .             2 years
Dan Ferris. . . . . . . . . . . . .            34 years
Trevin Jensen. . . . . . . . . . . 4 years
Quentin Muska. . . . . . . . . .         4 years
Zach Sonnentag. . . . . . . . .        5 years
Chris Larson. . . . . . . . . . .          11 years
Greg Olmstead. . . . . . . . . .         6 years

FRONT ROW: 
Eric Zurakowski. . . . . . . . .        2 years
Ed Rosseter. . . . . . . . . . . . .            7 years
Tyler Jones. . . . . . . . . . . . . .             6 years
Ben Modl. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .              6 years

MISSING: 
Kevin Scheidler,  
Line Superintendent . . . .   25 years

Thank you, 
lineworkers!



Thank You for 
Attending our 88th 
CVEC Annual Meeting  
We had a great turnout for our 88th Annual Meeting! 
Thank you to all our members who attended. Annual 
Meeting minutes and information will be shared in the May 
issue of WECN.

Save the Date:  
Member 
Appreciation 
Picnic   

Mark your calendar and be sure to join us on Thursday,  
June 12! More details to come.

April is Safe  
Digging Month!    
Whether you're planting a garden or installing new fence 
posts, remember to dial 811 before you dig. It's free, easy and 
helps protect our environment and infrastructure.

Let's work together to keep our communities safe and 
prevent damage to underground utilities.

Have a Have a 
""HoppyHoppy" "   
Easter!Easter!

Our office 
will be  

closed Friday,  
April 18th


